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“Leading by example is one of the most powerful ways to inspire others.  Whether 

through your actions, words, or attitude, showing others what is possible can have a 

profound impact.”  Ginny Chaput, Eastern Division Chairman 

 

The best leaders are the ones who show up on time, get their hands dirty and get 

things done.  The Auxiliary has a lot of those members, think about who may fit that 

description in your Unit/District. Don’t be afraid to join in, or wait to be asked. Our Units 

work hard to benefit our programs and it takes a lot of planning and just being there to 

complete the job. 

 

The Leadership team tries to inspire and lead by example by holding the Arizona 

Mission Training sessions.  I dare you to come away from one of the sessions without 

being inspired, perhaps to try something new, to pass on learned knowledge and 

getting to know one another.  If you want to learn more about the American Legion 

Auxiliary think about the National ALA Mission Trainings and National Junior Meetings.  

Our Western Division meeting is held in Las Vegas, NV on February 1, 2025.  You will 

learn a lot about the programs and meet National leaders. 

 

The schedule for the Department of Arizona Mission Trainings is now on our 

department website:  aladeptaz.org. along with whom to contact if you wish to attend 

any of them.  Thank you, Deb Munchbach for doing this. 

 

Please contact me if you wish to schedule a training.  Our Leadership Team work 

together to see that your needs will be met.  You should have a selected date with an 

alternative date, minimum of 10 members.  The cost is $10 each which is sent to the 

Department office along with list of attendees 10 days prior to the training. 

 

I wish you wonderful Happy Holidays and New Year filled with all that you wish for. 

Karen Smith, Chairman  ksmith111@cox.net   520-249-1119 

Please text and I will return your call.  Thank You! 



 


